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5th January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Class 3OM Swimming Lessons every Tuesday 9th January – 19th March 

 

Key Stage 2 are required to attend swimming lessons as part of the National Curriculum for Physical 

Education.  

 

Class 3OM will be attending classes each Tuesday morning at Abbeycroft Leisure in Bury starting 

next week on Tuesday 9th January until the 19th March 2024. These weekly swimming lessons will 

form one of the two PE lessons the Year 3 pupils access each week this term. 

 

The children will need to arrive at school wearing their PE kit and bring with them a bag containing a 

towel and swimming hat, girls will require a one-piece swimming costume and boys a pair of trunks 

(not baggy shorts please).  Goggles are not essential.  If they are worn, the swimming provider’s 

guidance states that they must be made of unbreakable plastic or rubber material.  Children must be 

able to remove them correctly themselves. Please ensure everything in their bag is labelled, including 

writing your child’s name on the elastic of the goggles. 

 

Children who cannot attend swimming must bring a written reason from their parent.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Katie Copeman 

Head of School 
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